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Thank you for creating this incredibly interesting FB page. As a Phu Loi vet, I am finding the posts not 
just nostalgic, but informative. 

I would like to point out that the date in-country for my unit, the 178th ADHC of the 11th Av. Battalion 
dates should be arriving in March, 1966. I was an original member of the unit when we formed at 
Ft.Benning in the fall and winter of 1965-1966, then we all went over on a troop ship, the General 
Nelson Walker and arrived in Vung Tau early March, 1966. 

Thanks again for recreating so many long-forgotten memories and inspiring thought provoking 
observations. 

Tom Cox 
Sequim, WA 
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